Columbia

Text message from Clifford Williams - 305 Hickman

Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

Rob Wolverton <rwolverton65203@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2024 at 7:34 PM
To: Tim Teddy <Timothy. Teddy@como.gov>, Shane Creech <Shane.Creech@como.gov>, Pat Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>, Jay
Gebhardt <jay@acivilgroup.com>, Kevin Murphy <kevin@acivilgroup.com>, Darin Preis <darinp@cmca.us>, Mike Griggs
<Mike.Griggs@como.gov>, Susan Hart <susan@reinhardtconstructionlic.com>, Ben Burgett <benb@cmca.us>

Good evening, All,

This is a text message | received at 7:28PM on Feb 28, 2024 from Clifford Williams at 305 Hickman. He is our neighbor with the
driveway concern.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: 5739996551@mms.att.net
Date: February 28, 2024 at 7:29:59 PM CST
To: rwolverton65203@gmail.com

Hey Rob this is cliff Williams from 305 Hickman ave. Thanks for the offer to build a driveway behind the house but like |
said when we met that won't be necessary. | will move the cars over some so they won't be on your property. The
property has been surveyed before and you do have part of the driveway but there is more more than enough room for
the cars.
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